
DON’T VISIT 

MEDICAL FACILITIES 

UNNECESSARILY

Platinum Health is taking great precaution to
reduce the risk of contracting COVID-19 at our
medical facilities. However; sick patients are
visiting facilities and these can include COVID-19
positive patients.

In spite of all the preparations we’ve done and our
numerous requests for members not to visit our
facilities unnecessarily; we still see numbers of
patients visiting facilities with minor ailments. Many
patients are being accompanied by family
members which unnecessarily increases the risk of
the spread of infections.

The risk of visiting any health institution is very high
and patients are urged to only visit if necessary.

We urge members to stay away
if possible……

because we care


